
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our last edition for 2015.  The year ha s passed so quickly it will be 
2016 before we know it.  We have had yet another busy time and 
squeezed so much into this year already.  As per usual, we have had a 
successful year of our Out and Abouts with many positive comments 
and more clients attending  some of the outings.  
We will have our usual Christmas outings, which are the Christmas 
Carols, Pageant and our Christmas Light Drive.  The dates for these are 
stated in this edition on the back page.  We are aiming for the first Loop 
edition in 2016 to be ready in February which will have the Out and About 
Calendar for 2016 for you all to plan your outings for the year.  We hope 
to have a couple of new places to visit next year as well as we did this 
year. Most of you would be aware that one of our regular drivers, Tex 
Morton has not been driving for a while, but looking forward to his return 
in the near future as he has been very missed by Far West HACC and 
clients.  The Board, Staff and Volunteers of Far West HACC Service Inc 
would like to take this opportu nity to wish everyone a Very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year and hope to see you all in the New 
Year.       Regards Sue, Community Transport Manager  
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Each year we hold an evening to recognise the years of service for each volunteer 
and to say thank you for all their hard efforts. Without our fabulous team of 
volunteer bus drivers and helpers our service would simply not exist. This year 

marked a few milestones for some volunteers with them receiving the following 
service badges;  

Qnarkn Sej]hh & ua]no  oanre_a 

Phil Watson  & ua]no  oanre_a 

F hkoo J_Fjjao "! ua]no  oanre_a 

O]ahaja Hajjasahh #& ua]no  oanre_a 

Dakbb Piepd #& ua]no  oanre_a 

Dakbb Jknpkj #& ua]no  oanre_a 

The following to volunteers were also presented with a Far West Hacc Life 
Membership  

Geoff Smith  

Raelene Kennewell  



   



 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We offer a podiatry subsidy rebate when you visit Susanne Olsen 
Podiatry. Give us a call on 80874284 to discuss how you can benefit from 
our podiatry subsidy . 
 

The Board, Staff and Volunteers at Far West Hacc 
Services Inc. would like to wish Tony a very Happy 60 th  

Birthday for November. We hope you have a great 
birthday and celebrate in style!!  

If anyone is interested in knitting 
some wool poppies for 
Remembrance Day we have the 
wool and pattern at our office. We 
will be donating all poppies knitted 
to the RSL prior to Remembrance 
Day. If �\�R�X�·�D�U�H handy with knitting 
needles and would like to help us 
out that would be greatly 
appriciated. 


